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SATs 

Well done to all the children in Year 6 and Year 2 for all their hard 

work with their SATs. They showed a fantastically positive and 

determined attitude and really did themselves proud.  

Fathers’ Day Coffee and Cake 

Join us on Thursday 15th June at 2.30pm for coffee &cake! 

Sun Safety 

Please remember to send in water bottles, hats and sun cream.  

There is form to complete on our website for children in Little Owls, 

Nursery & Reception. 

School Accounts 

Any transition issues from Parent Pay to School Money please speak 

to school office. 

Please ensure all debts are paid and you remain in credit on your 

account weekly. 

Parking 

Please be considerate when parking in the vicinity of the school. You 

should not be parking on double yellow lines or the pavement. 

Please park legally – thank you. 

Wear Red 

Non uniform day on Friday 9th June – wear red for £1!  We are 

supporting the British Heart Foundation in beating heart disease. 

 

NSPCC Speak Out. Stay Safe. 

The NSPCC will be doing an assembly on Thursday 14th September, 

2017, speaking to the children about keeping themselves safe from 

harm. There will be a parent workshop from 2.00pm – 3.00pm. 
Breakfast Club  

There will be a price increase starting Tuesday 6th June. From 7.50am-

8.50am £5 and from 8.20am-8.50am £2.50 

SIAMS Inspection 

The details can be found on our website about our recent Church 

inspection.  Thank you to the staff, pupils, parents & governors for 

their support. 

Dates for your Diary 

 

WB 29.5.17 Half Term Holiday  

6.6.17 Return to school (Monday 5th June INSET Day) 

9.9.17 Wear Red non- uniform day 

15.6.17 Fathers’ Day Coffee and Cake 

WB 12.6.17 Year 1 Phonics Screen  

14.6.17 Jungle Book performance for whole school 

22.6.17 Y6 Trip RAF Cosford  

29.6.17  Year 3 K2M concert at the Victoria Hall 

WB 26.6.17 Book Fair 

3.7.17 2.30pm Music Performance Y2,Y4,Y5 parents welcome 

6.7.17 2.30pm Music Performance Y1,Y3,Y6 parents welcome 

7.7.17 Summer Fayre 

10.7.17 Year 6 Standon Bowers Residential 

14.7.17 Year 4 trip to Emma Bridgewater Pottery & 

Potteries Museum 

14.7.17 Year 6 Prom 6.30pm 

17.7.17 Year 6 visit to Butt Lane Community Centre 

21.7.17 Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
 

Attendance 

Please remember it is important that your child comes to school 

every day. ATTEND EDC are supporting the school with attendance 

and will visiting our parents at home to support and advise where 

necessary. 

 

Communication 

Remember to follow us on the 

 

school website http://www.stsavioursprimary.com 

 

Twitter https://twitter.com/StSavioursTalke 

                                    https://twitter.com/StSavioursHead 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Stay safe and have a great half term holiday! 
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